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Admiral Valve, LLC dba CPV Manufac-
turing announced receipt of their ISO 
9001:2015 certification on April 6, 2018, 
for their quality management system 
in the design and manufacture of high-
pressure valves and fittings.

The ISO 9001:2015 certification further 
expands CPV’s commitment to qual-
ity management and its dedication to 
having the highest standards in the in-
dustry. It’s evidence that the company 
has established a quality management 
system that is in conformance with the 
International Quality System Standard.

“We’re proud to be able to say that
we’ve earned this certification,” said Da-
vid London, President. “It proves to the 
world that we are 100 percent commit-
ted to the quality of our products and to 
customer satisfaction on a global scale.”

The nine-month certification process in-
volved all employees and management 
at all levels, going beyond the quality 
control team to the entire organization. 
All staff, from the top of the organiza-
tion down, must show that they know 
and understand their responsibilities 
for the certification to be granted. Man-
datory ongoing audits serve to ensure 
that the quality management system is 

being employed effectively.

ISO (International Organization for 
Standardization) is an independent, 
non-governmental organization con-
sisting of 161 countries. It develops 
quality management standards that are 
used worldwide, playing an important 
role in international trade.

ISO 9001:2015 certification is volun-
tary and is the only ISO Quality Man-
agement Standard for which compa-
nies can be certified. It encompasses a 
strong customer focus, the involvement 
of all personnel, and the actual process-
es and systems. 

CPV chose American Systems Registrar, 
LLC of Wyoming, MI, an international 
provider of third-party system registra-
tion accredited by the ANSI-ASQ Na-
tional Accreditation Board, as their part-
ner in the ISO 9001:2015 certification. 

CPV Manufacturing is a world-class 
manufacturer of high-pressure valves 
and fittings. An industry leader for over 
100 years, CPV specializes in manufac-
turing high-quality valves and fittings 
for industries such as petrochemical, 
industrial gas, and shipbuilding as well 
as for US Navy ships.

CPV Manufacturing Receives ISO
9001:2015 Certification

ValvTechnologies has appointed Ron 
Anselmo as VP, Key Accounts. Based 
in Houston, Anselmo will have senior 
management responsibility for sales 
growth through the development and 
management of executive, technical 
and commercial relationships for key 
accounts with major customers, licen-
sors and engineering firms.

Anselmo started his career with Amoco 
Oil and held leadership roles in engi-
neering, operations (fractionation, cok-
ing, reside hydro processing, reformu-
lation), maintenance, project manage-
ment and construction. He was a GE 
global commercial sales leader for stra-
tegic development and licensing of large 
complex integrated combined cycle gas-
ification facilities. Most recently, he was 
with Calpine Corporation where he was 

responsible for power plant project de-
velopment, design, thermal modeling, 
combustion turbine and heat recovery 
steam system equipment purchases and 
engineering procurement and construc-
tion commercial partnering.
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